COPY.

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

@

Ltter recd, 7th January.39, KOBE. 19th December, 1938,

Dear S5ir,
m.8. "TYOZYO MARU",

Py S RO,
I enclose herewith a copy of a letter from the Owners of the
above vessels from which you will note that they do notdesire
to continue their classiflcation with the Soclety.

As in the case of previous vessels of the Company,
the classification of which has been withdrawn in recent months,
the above three vessels are solely engaged in local trads,
and I understand that these are the last of their classed
) vessels so engaged,

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours failthfully,

Jaspgr Cox.
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